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Wednesday 18th May 

 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

Ofsted Report  

 

‘Pupils thrive during their time at Winnington Park Primary School’ 
 

Today we have received our Ofsted report. We are pleased to tell you that the school has been judged 

as ‘Good’ in all areas of the inspection framework. The overall effectiveness of the school is judged to 

be ‘Good’. A copy of the report has been emailed with this letter.  

 

We are very pleased with the report and that inspectors have recognised how well pupils learn and 

achieve at Winnington Park. Inspectors report that children are happy, well supported, look after each 

other, behave well and work very hard in their lessons.  

 

Inspectors highlight that reading is taught extremely well, that there is a strong safeguarding culture 

within the school and that staff have a determination for everyone to be the best they can possibly be. 

 

Inspectors identify the ambition of leaders and governors for all pupils to achieve well and that the 

curriculum offer is broad, progressive and enriches our pupil’s life experiences. The curriculum 

development identified by inspectors, is an area which school leadership and staff are already aware and 

have been working on throughout this year.  

 

The parent and pupil view surveys that contributed to the inspector’s overall impression of the school 

were overwhelmingly positive and we are grateful to you for taking the time to complete these during 

the period of the inspection. 

 

Thank you to all staff working in all roles across the school, who along with our children and their 

families, contribute so tirelessly to make the school the warm, welcoming and successful place it 

continues to be.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 


